
From: < > 

Subject: Bylaw 122 
Date: May 31, 2023 at 7:58:35 PM PDT 

To: SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc 

 

Dear South Pender Island Trustees, 
 

I am writing to AFFIRM THAT I DO NOT SUPPORT Bylaw 122.  This bylaw DOES NOT 
support the objectives of the Island Trust Act to “preserve and protect” and it is NOT consistent 
with our South Pender OCP.   
 

It is in contravention of the Charter of Rights and Freedoms in my opinion and should be 
rescinded for the simple fact that it restricts the “peaceful enjoyment” of our property by 
restricting the size of our homes. Considering that South Pender Islands Trusts and South 
Pender's residents have no idea what our lifestyle is, I find it is a violation of our Charter Rights 
to tell a homeowner what they can and cannot build, especially since many of our homes are 
not even viewable by our neighbours, foot or vehicle traffic on the roads. 
 

Further, I learned of a request to contact the Island's Trust Committee whereby the requestor, 
one , sent an e-mail to residents asking that an e-mail in support of By Law 122 
be sent to the Committee ASAP and prior to the pending Committee meeting. This means that 
our e-mail address was shared by person/persons unlawfully and is in contravention of FOIP 
legislation.  
 

As you are aware, all our personal information was removed from our building applications 
submitted to Islands trust because of a person who has been stalking us for the past five years 
and threatening physical violence against us. By the simple act of her putting our email 
addresses out onto the net in this manner, it makes us searchable on the net and since he is 
extremely active online, makes us “findable” because it clearly indicates where we now live. 
 

Sincerely, 
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